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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   DWIHN Provider Network 

FROM:  Rai Williams, Director of Contract Management  

CC: Jeffrey White, Associate VP of Operations, Yoland Turner, VP of Legal 

Affairs, Manny Singla, Interim CEO/President 

RE:  Availability of Fiscal Year 2025 PIHP and CMHSP Contract for Review 

DATE:  November 12, 2024 

 
 
Dear Providers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Fiscal Year 2025 contract between the Detroit Wayne 
Integrated Health Network (DWIHN) and the Michigan Department of Health and Human 
Services (MDHHS) for Prepaid Inpatient Health Plan (PIHP) and Community Mental Health 
Services Program (CMHSP) services is now available for review. 
 
This contract outlines important operational and financial guidelines and expectations for the 
upcoming fiscal year, ensuring that we continue to provide high-quality, integrated behavioral 
health services across our network. DWIHN and all contracted providers are bound by the 
contracts. 
 
Accessing the Contract The contract document is available on the DWIHN website for your 
convenience. We encourage all providers within our network to review the contract to remain 
informed of any updates or changes that may impact service delivery, compliance, or reporting 
requirements. 
 
Please visit [https://www.dwihn.org/providers_mco_contracts_agreements] and navigate to the 
appropriate contract to access the document. 
 
Questions or Further Information Should you have any questions or need further clarification 
regarding the FY 2025 contract, please contact your assigned Provider Network Manager or the 
Managed Care Department at pihpprovidernetwork@dwihn.org. 

http://www.dwmha.com/
https://www.dwihn.org/providers_mco_contracts_agreements


 
 

   
 

Thank you for your continued commitment to serving our community. We appreciate your 
attention to these important updates as we move forward into the new fiscal year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Rai Williams, MHA 
 
Rai Wiliams, MHA 
Director of Contract Management 
Detroit Wayne Integrated Health Network 
 


